





A Community Conversation about

Police, Poverty and Education



Tuesday, October 21, 2014 6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.













Mayor Pro Tem Michael Barnes is inviting the public to join him for a community conversation about police, poverty and education. This town hall will give attendees a chance to express their concerns about public safety and economic mobility in light of recent events across our country and within the City. According to a study conducted by the National Bureau of Economic Research, climbing out of poverty is a bigger challenge in Charlotte than in many other large cities. Our goal will be to leave the meeting with at least two action items that we can focus on as a community to improve both police services and economic mobility. Speakers will include Chief Rodney Monroe of the Charlotte-Mecklenburg Police Department and Dr. Patrick Graham, President and CEO of the Urban League of the Central Carolinas.

Refreshments will be served.
You can RSVP by calling the City Manager's office at 704-336-4947 or emailing Alban Burney at aburney@charlottenc.gov.